
Catering across the globe is facing a number of substantial challenges.  The 
supply chain, the energy crisis, inflation, the on-going Covid-19 impact and 
labour are playing havoc with day to day operations, availability and 
pricing.

We have always been, and remain, committed to delivering a wide range of delicious 
dishes to encourage balanced meal choices that are full of flavour. Our teams, both in 
school and in the office, continue to work extremely hard to keep any disruption to a 
minimum. 

We are at the point however, with spiralling prices and increasing demand for food 
supplies and staff, where we need to make some changes to our meal pricing.  

To meet the rising costs of providing a school meal, our price at Redhill will be 
increasing from £2.30 to £2.35 from April 25th.  This has no impact on those 
children entitled to a Free School Meal.

Our meals provide all the Government nutritional requirements and continue to 
be good value for money.  We provide a freshly prepared two course daily menu 
with a choice of a hot meal, topped jacket potato or filled sandwich with 
vegetables, salad and a range of puddings and fruit. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this or anything related to the 
catering service please contact us at info@miquillcatering.co.uk


